
Kew Bridge Road and Thameside Centre
Planning Application Exhibition 

St George West London Ltd invites you to a public 
exhibition to view the planning application for the 
new riverside development at Kew Bridge Road and 
Thameside Centre.  The exhibition is being organised 
by John Thompson & Partners on behalf of St George 
following the submission of the planning application.  
The exhibition follows the Community Planning Evening 
held in December 2010 and the Report Back in January 
2011.

The exhibition will be open to everybody and will provide 
an opportunity to view the planning application for the 
site and leave comments.  Members of the design team 
will be on hand to talk through the proposals and answer 
questions.  For those interested in visiting the site, a 
minibus to and from the site will be available. 

We look forward to seeing you at the exhibition.  Please 
encourage neighbours and colleagues to attend as well.   
In the meantime, if you would like any more information 
please contact Charles Campion, John Thompson & 
Partners at cc@jtp.co.uk or on 020 7017 1780.

EXHIBITION TIME & VENUE
4pm to 8pm, Friday 8 April

11am to 3pm, Saturday 9 April
St Paul’s Church, St Paul’s Road

Brentford TW8  0PN

St Paul’s Church

www.jtp.co.uk
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Kew Bridge Road and Thameside Centre


